Flanagan South Pipeline Project

4628 Mike Colalillo Drive G :
Duluth, MN 55807 ENBRIDGE
www.enbridge.com/flanagansouthpipeline

Toll-free: 877-797-2650

May 3, 2013

Ms. Jill Jones

Osage Nation Energy, LLC
2081 S Osage Ave
Bartlesville, OK 74003-6806

RE: Flanagan South Pipeline Project Open House for Restricted Landowners

Dear Ms. Jones,

As you may already know, Enbridge Pipelines (FSP) L.L.C. (“Enbridge”) is proposing to
construct a pipeline system in your area through a project known as the Flanagan South Pipeline
Project (“Project”). The Project will provide additional capacity needed to bring increased North
American crude oil production to refinery hubs in the Gulf Coast region.

Enbridge is hosting an open house for owners with restricted interests in land in which Enbridge
seeks to obtain right-of-way. The open house will be informal and owners may attend at any
point during the hours of 5:30 — 7:30 p.m. Enbridge representatives will be on hand to discuss
construction plans and answer your questions.

Date: Thursday, May 23™

Time: 5:30 - 7:30 p.m.

Location:  The Business Center
1225 Virginia Street
Pawhuska, OK 74056

The pipeline will generally be located adjacent to Enbridge’s Spearhead System pipeline and will
originate in Pontiac, Ill. (Flanagan Terminal) and terminate in Cushing, Okla. Subject to final
agreements with customers and regulatory approvals, construction of the Project will begin in
mid-2013 and be completed in mid-2014. Because the Project optimizes Enbridge’s pipeline
infrastructure, the need for new pipeline routes is minimized.

Although the Project will generally follow the right-of-way of Enbridge’s Spearhead System,
some route deviations were necessary to avoid congested areas or other constraints. The last
year of Project planning has provided important feedback regarding landowner, environmental,



community, and other issues as we strive to confirm the most appropriate route to meet the
energy needs of the region while minimizing community and environmental impacts to the
extent practical.

With regard to the Osage restricted lands, Enbridge representatives have been working with the
Bureau of Indian Affairs Osage Agency (“Agency”) since early 2012 to take the appropriate
steps to obtain easement interests in the restricted properties along the Project route. In
particular, Enbridge has worked with the Agency to obtain consent from restricted landowners to
complete environmental and civil surveys on the restricted properties. Those surveys have been
completed, and appraisals valuing the easements sought by Enbridge have been submitted to the
Agency. It is anticipated that the Agency will be contacting restricted landowners soon to
provide information regarding these appraisals and to convey Enbridge’s offer for the easements
Enbridge is seeking.

We anticipate beginning construction in your community in September 2013. We encourage you
to visit our website at www.enbridge.com/flanagansouthpipeline for Project updates. You may
also contact me anytime at (218) 623-7566. More information about Enbridge is available at
www.enbridgeus.com.

We look forward to seeing you at the open house.

Sincerely,
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Ron Fuchs
Land Services, (U.S. Projects)
Senior Lands & ROW Specialist



